
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd May 22 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This year marks a historic moment - the celebration of Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

- marking an extraordinary 70 years on the throne. 

 

We will be coming together as a school community to enjoy a Platinum Jubilee Celebration Day 

on Friday 27th May 2022.  All of our students will be learning about the significance of this 

occasion and take part in a range of enriching activities. The dress code for the day is normal 

school uniform but students can bring in red, white and blue accessories such as a hat, hair 

accessory, tie, scarf etc). 

 

Planned Activities: 

 

Morning Meeting: 

Everyone will be learning about the Queen and why her Platinum Jubilee is such a special 

historical event.  

 

Platinum Pudding Competition: 

Students will be encouraged to bake platinum cakes at home to bring them in on the day. As 

usual there will be a prize for the best bakes. Students will then have the opportunity to eat 

these in the afternoon during our Fun Friday celebration. 

 

Platinum Jubilee Lunch 

Our school caterers, Aspens will be cooking a special Jubilee lunch. Students will be able to 

participate in a BBQ at lunchtime and eat outdoors weather permitting. 

 

Outdoor Activities- Fun Friday (weather permitting). 

Inspired by Her Majesty’s coronation year, students can take part in 1950s-inspired sports day 

style events with old-fashioned games and races. This will also form part of our School House 

competition. 

 

Ice cream Vans 

All students will receive a free ice cream treat from two ice cream vans on site.  

 

We are very much looking forward to what we expect to be a fantastic afternoon and hopefully 

one to remember. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr C Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


